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The Executive Committee of the State University of New York’s University Faculty Senate strongly 
condemns the targeted violence of March 16. We call for solidarity with Asian, Asian American, and 
Pacific Islander communities in Atlanta and across the nation. We must work to create a world that is 
safe and just for everyone. 

That the murder of eight people, including six Asian American women, is not universally acknowledged 
as a hate crime demonstrates the need for continuing education about the diverse histories of Asian 
American and Pacific Islander communities and Diasporas in the United States. 

It should go without saying that racism, xenophobia, and misogyny have no place in our educational 
institutions. We continue to advocate for diversity, equity, inclusion, anti-racism, and social justice in 
formal and informal settings, in hiring and in retention, in curricula and pedagogies.  

 

Working together, our SUNY communities can become the change we want to see and help bend the arc 
of justice. SUNY and UFS will be judged by our actions and results. 

About the SUNY University Faculty Senate: The University Faculty Senate represents the faculty and 
professional staff of the State University of New York’s 34 state-operated campuses. 


